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DIVISION MEMORANDUM

OSDS-SGOD-DM-_Z2{0 s. 2023

TO Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisor (CID and SGOD)
All Others Concerned Officials and Personnel
FROM
S O V. DELA ROSA, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT Attendance to the Emergency and Disaster Preparedness
Training for the LGBTQIA+ Community
DATE July 12, 2023

1.

In observance of the National Disaster Consciousness Month, the Provincial

Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office will be conducting Emergency and
Disaster Preparedness Training for the LGBTQIA+ Community on July 17-19,

2023, at the Provincial Convention Center.

2 In connection with the aforementioned activity, the following personnel listed
below is hereby advised to attend the training.

Name | Office Position
Gian Jay A. Sarmiento | Agban CES ADAS I
Christine Louise S. De Leon OSDS -HRMO AO II
Mark Lester V. Urbano 0OSDS -HRMO AQ II
Ahdel D. Idanan SGOD Nurse II
Jonnel A. Sarmiento . Bars RDHS ADAS 11
3. For wide dissemination and compliance.
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Provincial Government of Catanduanes
PROVINCIAL DISASTER RISK REDUCTION AND MANAGEMENT OFFICE

July10¥2023

SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO V OEPED DIVISION OF CLTANDUANE &
Schools Division Superintendent ) REGORNS SECTION

Schools Division of Catanduanes E C !— ! \ / [ !
&3 -

San Roque, Virac
Attention: AROLINE T. BORJA — foin Ay

Education Program Supervisor ' T
o DATE: it
Division GAD Focal Person T

. e —

Ma’am,

{ am writing to extend an invitation to members of the LGBTOQIA+ employees of Schools Division Office
of Catanduanes to participate on the upcoming Emergency and Disaster Preparedness Training for the
LGBTQIA+ community in observance with the National Disaster Resilience Month. The training will take
place on July 17-19, 2023 at 8 o’clock am at the Provincial Convention Center.

In this regard, méy I request five (5) individuals to participate on the above-mentioned training. Kindly
provide the names and contact information of the individuals who will be attending. Please submit the
names of participants on or before July 13, 2023 and contact us using the following number:

0912 670 7777

The training program aims to empower individuals by equipping them with vital skills to respond
effectively to disasters and emergencies. Topics include Basic Life Support, First Aid, Fire Safety and
Psychological First Aid.

Thank you for your attention and support.
Very truly yours,

LUIS F'SURTIDA JR.
LDRRMQ IV

Noted by:

JOSEPH CCUA  pETERC. CUA




